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We are thrilled to announce that Ms. Fan Pui Kwan Cheryl, a distinguished graduate of
the Department of Accountancy, has been awarded the prestigious fully funded
Masters of Finance Scholarships at Lucy Cavendish College, University of Cambridge.

This remarkable achievement underscores Ms. Fan's dedication to academic
excellence and her commitment to advancing her expertise in finance.
The CityUHK-Lucy Cavendish College Scholarships attract the brightest master’s
degree students from CityUHK and around the world to study at the
University of Cambridge, renowned for its rigorous curriculum and focus on cultivating
innovative financial leaders.

Ms. Fan's selection for this scholarship is a testament to her outstanding academic
record, leadership qualities, and potential in the finance sector. As she embarks on this
exciting new chapter at one of the world's leading universities, we are confident she
will excel and continue to uphold the proud reputation of the
Department of Accountancy.

We extend our heartfelt congratulations to Ms. Fan on this well-deserved honor and
wish her every success in her studies at Cambridge. Her achievement serves as an
inspiration to current and future students at the Department of Accountancy,
demonstrating that with hard work and determination, remarkable opportunities are
within reach.



